
  

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) has scheduled a 
public information meeting for 2:00 p.m., Wednesday, September 3, 2003, 
in the Canadian Valley Technology Center Rooms E & F, located at 6505 
East Hwy. 66, El Reno, Oklahoma.  
 
The purpose for the meeting is to inform the public of the Department's 
plans to utilize SH 66 between Banner road and US 81 in Canadian County 
as a detour route in the event of an emergency during the construction of I 
40.  
 
If any person wishes to submit a written statement concerning this project, 
they may submit their views to the Planning & Research Division Engineer, 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation, 200 N. E. 21st Street, Oklahoma 
City, Oklahoma 73105. For questions or and additional information, Contact 
Mr. Craig Moody at (405)522-1465.  
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